BOROUGH OF NORTH PLAINFIELD

NOTICE OF CONTRACT AWARDED

The Borough of North Plainfield has awarded the following contract without competitive bidding as professional services pursuant to N.J.S.A. 40A:11-5(1)(a)(i):

Awarded to:
Suburban Consulting Engineers, Inc.


Services:
Construction Inspection Services relating to 

Municipal Complex Exterior Façade Improvements



Duration:
Duration of Project. Estimated Completion Date – December 2012





Amount:
Not to Exceed $26,400.00

The respective firm filed their campaign contribution certification.  The contract and the resolution authorizing same are available for public inspection at the Office of the Borough Clerk, Municipal Building, 263 Somerset Street, North Plainfield, New Jersey during regular business hours.

Richard K. Phoenix, RMC

Borough Clerk

